
PQ 21/16 
 

HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD – WEDNESDAY, 28 SEPTEMBER 2016 

 
Written question from Graham Drudge, inclusion Development Officer of 
People Matter IW to Councillor Steve Stubbings, Chairman of Health and 
Wellbeing Board. 

 
 
How effective does the board feel the Isle of Wight council and Health Authorities 
are, across all relevant sectors, in adopting what is known as ‘the person centred 
approach’ to their work? 
 
 
 
Response 
 
I can confirm that an officer from the Adult Social Care Commissioning team has 
been tasked with clarifying the content of your submission and seeking further details 
of the issues raised. I understand that an initial meeting with People Matter has 
taken place. 


